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VILLAGE OF POMONA 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING 

AND GRIEVANCE DAY  
     FEBRUARY 19, 2002  

 
 
Present 
Mayor Herbert Marshall 
Deputy Mayor Al Appel 
Trustee Ian Banks 
Trustee Alma Roman 
Trustee Nick Sanderson 
Village Assessor Scott Shedler 
 
Absent 
Village Clerk Sue Glantz 
 
 
1. Salute to the Flag 
 
2. Tax Grievances 
 
No one appeared to grieve their tax assessment. 
 
3. Budget 
 
Extensive discussion regarding the budget for 2002/2003 was held by the Board 
of Trustees. 
 
4. Grants and Awards 
 
Different types of road curbing were discussed for use in the Village and the 
possibility of obtaining grant money to help cover the cost of upgrading Village 
curbs.  
 
5. Old Business 
 
The Appellate Court has stayed Judge O’Rourke’s temporary restraining order 
relating to his decision favoring the Town of Haverstraw ZBA in the Urban 
Products matter which is now under appeal.  
 
6. New Business 
 
Mayor Marshall distributed a proposed Trustee Meeting Schedule for the year 
2002/2003 and asked for comments from the Board. 
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In view of recent problems at Burgess Meredith Park, Shadow Security  
requested using a two-man security detail for their patrol shifts. The Board 
decided to deny their request unless further problems arise.  
 
Mayor Marshall announced that two residents from White Birch Drive honored 
the Village with their participation in the Ice Dancing competition at the recent 
Olympics. 
 
7. Office Period 
 
Trustee Sanderson announced that the draft of the Village Green was on the web 
page for review and comments from the other Trustees on the Board. 
 
8. Trustees Period 
 
Deputy Mayor Appel suggested that the Cultural Center Director, Mr. Gde, join 
the Arts Council on behalf of the Village.  The suggestion was approved by other 
members of the Board. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:02 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Malverne J. Toll 
 


